
Please support this simple bill. You see, hundreds of us woman owned businesses, have been practicing licensed cosmetic 
procedures for years. Along came lasers and the guidelines needed more laws for safety. We don’t use lasers, we have approved 
devices we want to continue to use on our clients. Devices like LED, Microdermabrasion, Micro Current, etc. The new laws were 
worded erroneously and creating two boards for cosmetology did not help. Please support this bill and correct the badly worded law. 
Allow us small business owners to continue to give stellar safe facials, use our devices we learned way back in beauty school, and 
continue to do so safely. Please support small businesses, we are barely hanging on with state operational covid guidelines. Please 
ask us questions for clarity if you need to. I’m enclosing my Salon phone number below, we are open 7 days a week. You can call 
anytime and I’m happy to talk with you. 
Thank You, 
Brenda Lutu-Clayton 
503 826-5118


